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Mr. Jessen announced that this meeting was being held in conformance with all provisions of the
Open Public Meeting Law. He asked Mr. Amon to explain the issues relating to the proposed
realignment and widening of the intersection between Mapleton Road and Seminary Drive.

Mr. Amon showed plans for the new intersection and showed the Commissioners the approximate
location of the proposed intersection. He also showed plans for the proposed Villas at Tuscany
housing development and showed the Commissioners where the houses would be located and
where the Canal Park is.

There was a brief discussion about the nature of the proposed intersection and of the proposed
housing development, but Mr, Jessen advised those present that there would be a full discussion

with opportunity for public comment at the meeting to be held in the Plainsboro Municipal
Building.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:35 PM.,
Respectfully submitted
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